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The last week of school was filled with fun activities, sweet treats, and happy 
tears.  

• A huge thank you to Jamie Otting for organizing another amazing 
Field/Kids Appreciation Day for our students and staff on June 3rd! 
• DARE graduation was held on June 6th. Congratulations to Olivia 
Kluczynski, the 2025 recipient of the Judge Michael Weipert Award 
for outstanding citizenship and community service! 
• Staff and students gave a warm farewell to Mrs. Gase as she begins 
her well-deserved retirement journey. 
• All students enjoyed popsicles as part of the Social-Emotional 
Grant—what a refreshing way to wrap up the school year! 

• We’re excited to host our first Safety City event for PK–1st grade students 
during the week of June 23rd. Over 20 students are already enrolled. A big 
thank you to Deputy Rollins for organizing this fantastic learning experience 
for our Little Eagles! 

• Our 2025 Summer Learning Camp begins July 21st, with approximately 55 
students currently enrolled. 

Wishing everyone a summer filled with joyful memories and well-earned 
relaxation. Thank you for all you do to support our students, staff, and 
district! 

 


